
Works notice: Monday 4 November 2024
Lambie Dew Drive pavement works
From Monday 4 November 2024 pavement works will occur on the corner of Lambie Dew Drive 
and Gloucester House Drive for approximately four weeks. 

Best access to the Susan Wakil building remains via the main entrance off Western Avenue. Fencing, signage and 
traffic control measures will be in place to help people navigate around the works. 

Works may produce some minor noise, dust and vibrations. We will continue to use mitigation measures and 
monitor the works to minimise impacts where possible. 

Construction activities will take place between 7am to 6pm weekdays and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.

RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901

Key impacts:

• Excavation and site preparation

• Pavement rectification and installation
works

• Access to southwest corner of the
Susan Wakil building maintained

• Best access to Susan Wakil building
via main entrance from Western
Avenue

• Fencing, signage and traffic
management

November 2024

RPA Hospital Redevelopment

More information 
The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priorities. 
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team via email 
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.  

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team
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